
 

 

 

 

 

 
Happy New Year to you all!  Hope everyone had a 
lovely Christmas (seems a distant memory now!)  
 
We finished 2016 on a high following the success of 
the Christmas Fayre so are looking forward to an 
equally successful 2017, fingers crossed! 
 
Firstly thank you to all the ladies who came and 
supported our P.T.A. Meal at the White Horse on 
Friday 27th January!  It was a very funny evening and 
everyone managed to win a prize or 3 on the silly 
raffle!  Big thanks to Michelle Ward for hosting, the 
food (and drinks!) were great! 
 
The amount raised from the evening, added to the 
amounts raised from last term, mean that we have 

now raised over £1000 which is brilliant!  So thank 

you to EVERYONE who has supported the P.T.A. over 
the last few months. 
 
 
Valentines Disco 

Our next fundraising event is the Valentines Disco on 

Thursday 9th February from 6-7 pm at the Village Hall.  

Tickets are still available from Heidi (Joanie & 

Henry’s mum).  The £2 charge covers entry, a hotdog, 

squash and a Valentines cupcake! 

There will also be sweets, popcorn and glowsticks for 

sale on the night, plus neon facepainting available 

(don’t forget your pennies kids!!). 

But it promises to be a fun evening for the children! 

 

 

 

Bags2School 

Don’t forget if you’re having a post Christmas clear 
out, the next Bags2School event is 21st March, so 
remember to keep old clothes, shoes, soft toys, belts 
and handbags and bring to school that morning! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easy Fundraising – we keep going on about it, but it 
really is the easiest way to support your school, 
without leaving the comfort of your armchair! 

Whenever you buy anything online - from your weekly 
shop to your annual holiday - you could be collecting 
free donations for Woodbury Salterton Primary School 
PTA. There are over 3,000 shops and sites on board 
ready to make a donation, including Amazon, Ebay, 
Sainsbury's, Tescos etc – and it doesn't cost you a 
penny extra! 

It's as easy as 1, 2, 3... 

1. Head to 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/woodbur
ysaltertonps/ and join for free. 

2. Every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising 
first to find the site you want and start shopping from 
there. 

3. After you’ve checked out, that retailer will make a 
donation to your good cause for no extra cost 
whatsoever! 

There are no catches or hidden charges and 
Woodbury Salterton Primary School PTA will be really 
grateful for your donations.  Happy shopping! 

 

Finally…. 

If you have not already done so, please join our 
facebook page “Woodbury Salterton Primary school 
PTA Fundraising Events” to keep up to date with 
ongoing events and ideas.  And if your child has or 
would like to raise much needed funds for the P.T.A. 
let us know – they could be our next fundraiser of the 
month and receive a small prize!! 

 

Thanks for reading! 
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